
 

ECPTA: Urgent mandate required on salary increase 

proposal 
 

The PSA is pleased to inform members about progress in current salary negotiations at the Eastern Cape 

Parks and Tourism Agency (ECPTA) Joint Negotiating Committee. During salary negotiations for 1 April 

2025 up to 31 March 2026 the employer submitted a final offer including the following:   

 

• 4.6%-salary adjustment with effect from 1 April 2025, and 

• An additional 1.5%-salary progression across-the-board. 

 

The PSA urgently requires your feedback to mandate the Union’s position on this offer by indicating your 

vote on the attached ballot form. 

 

Deadline for mandates: 12 August 2025 

 

Kindly complete the attached mandate form and submit it to: 

 

PSA Gqeberha Office: pumela.nyarashe@psa.co.za 

PSA Mthatha Office: pumla.kwababa@psa.co.za or zingisile.mgxaji@psa.co.za 

 

Your participation is critical. Let your voice be heard! Members will be updated on developments. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE PARKS AND TOURISM AGENCY (ECPTA)                                                                                                      

25-07-2025 

 


